
 

13 October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
The email you received yesterday about Carrington being a Nut-Free School, requesting that 
care is taken when purchasing snacks for school and packing lunches, was sent to ALL 
MEMBERS of the school community, as a precaution to protect people with a nut allergy. 
 
Our apologies to those who felt singled-out by the way it was worded; we like to personalise our 
emails wherever possible using your young person's name, but on this occasion it has led to 
some confusion. 
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend, 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 
 


